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Dear Housing Committee of the Oregon Legislature, 

I hope this email finds you well.  

The housing crisis has become an undeniable and overwhelming crisis. Most of the 

population of our society today can barely survive month to month. I believe 

prosperity and sustainability can be accessible to most people, however special 

interests have almost taken over everything including special developers and 

landlords. Applicatiin fees are an unreasonable step for individuals trying to survive 

that prevents people from improving their conditions. I believe for the sake of the 

interest of the public, application fees must be prohibited by law in 2025. I am asking 

you honorably to do so. 

Thank you so much for your public service 

Gratefully Yours, 

Saleh Saqr Al-tamimi  

177 se 146th Ave. Portland oregon 97233. 


